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Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 4 Multiplication Tables Test meeting – Thursday 5th October 

 
I would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 5th October for the Year 4 Multiplication Check.  The aim of 
the meeting is to provide you all with information about the Multiplication Check and it is an opportunity for you 
to clarify any questions you may have about this. You are invited to attend one of the meetings, which will take 
place at 9:15am and 3:15pm in the Silver Birch Hall. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Kelly McCormick 
Year 4 Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


